Amonett Family Newsletter September 1979 Volume #1 Chapter #2

In looking around for some interesting figures, I came up with the following data.

Attendance at the reunion has varied from a high number of 83 people in 1963 to a low number of 40 people in 1977. This year the number attending was 60. Here is the box score.

In 1950 - 53 people, all in one picture on Granddaddy's front porch. In 1962, the next organized gathering, at Petersburg School Cafeteria - 67 people.

In:	1963 – 83 people	1968 - 69 people	1973 - 43 people
	1964 - 60 people	1969 - 64 people	1974 - Record Lost
	1965 - 58 people	1970 - 53 people	1975 - 62 people
	1966 - 52 people	1971 - 66 people	1976 - 49 people
	1967 - 74 people	1972 - 61 people	1977 - 40 people
			1978 - 41 people
			1979 - 60 people

About 1967 we changed our meeting place to the new Community Center. The meeting date has been the second Sunday in June for several years, and includes a big noon meal of the favorite foods of all the cooks attending.

The distance record this year was Mr. and Mrs. Denton Ellis from Indiana. She is Grandmother Amonett's niece, and a daughter of "Aunt Nan" Irwin.

You' all Come, Glen Amonett Petersburg, Texas 79250